
Dear Guardians/Parents,

There will be times during the year when the children will have the opportunity to participate in

a walking field trip to the park, nearby libraries or other local businesses and community

resources. These field trips will be related to the unit of study that our class is exploring. This is

a wonderful way to expose the children to local resources and relationships between curriculum

and community.

Your written permission is required for your child to participate. This permission slip will cover

the entire time your child is enrolled at The Highlandtown Preschool unless rescinded by a

parent or guardian. You will be notified in advance any time that the students will be leaving the

building to go on one of these trips.

No child will be permitted to participate in a field trip without parental consent. We look

forward to exploring the world around us!

I give permission for my child to accompany his/her class on all walking field trips planned and

supervised by The Highlandtown Preschool staff. Staff will ensure a safe walking route and

supervision to/from the school. I understand that no such field trip will take place without a safe

ratio of adults to children.

Student’s Name______________________________________________________________

Parent’s Signature____________________________________________________________

Date________________________________________________________________________


